
Grove Place Association 
April 29, 2018 
Meeting Minutes 
Annual Meeting 
  
Attendance:  47 Members, 2 Guests 
Meeting Minutes:  Motion made and passed to approve the meeting minutes for March . 
Announcement of Reception:  To be held immediately after at Tom & Jan Fink’s home 145-B Gibbs 
Street – The Mews. 
Treasurer’s Report:  We have $4145.87 in our account.  A vote was taken and passed to keep 
membership dues at $30 per person and business dues at $65.  These are due May 1st.  Checks can be 
mailed to GPA or delivered to Rick McGrath.  
Election of New Officers:  We voted in our new officers, they are as follows:  President – Kim Russell, 
Vice Presidents – Bob Keck and Steve Whitman, Secretary – Carlos Mercado. 
Visit from the Mayor: Tom Fink introduced Mayor Lovely Warren.  She shared her vision and 
commitment to the city then took questions and comments on several topics including:  Block 5, 
Sidewalk and Road Repair, Photonics, Schools, Vocational Programs, Plans for the Inner Loop, Art 
Planning, Retail, and ROC the Riverway. 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kim Pond  
Secretary 


